Little Bees Children Self Help Group
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Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com 

30th January 2014


FROM ANNE LIZZ 
TO SPONSOR MARGARET VALDIMARS 

Dear Sponsor Margaret,

RE: THREE MONTHS DAP REPORTS FROM NOVEMBER 2013 TO JANUARY 2014

Happy New Year! 

Annliz a smiling girl and shy is doing well and joined a new class and have made new friends. Annliz was happy with her Christmas gifts and thanked you. 

Ann brought one friend who joined us on celebrating the Christmas dinner and my birthday. 

She enjoyed the food where we had prepared chapatti, ugali, meat, vegetables, fruits and soft drinks. Annliz was happy she told me to tell my sponsor thank you Madam Lucy, I have eaten delicious food and I have nice dress, I like it. 

Annliz and others sung for me and had good poems to praise the work of my hands. I was so impressed and touched, God bless my Little Bees Orphans, I love them all. 

Thank you so much for your sponsorship. 

Best regards,



Lucy Odipo.




